
Questions or comments?   

Contact MCOG Staff at 707-234-3434 

Your Input Matters! 

Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) is in the process of               

updating the                                                                                                                 

for the Mendocino County region.  The purpose of the plan is to identify              

transportation needs and priority projects over the next 20 years for all modes 

of transportation including streets, highways, bicycle and pedestrian facilities, and transit. 
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please visit: 

 www.mendocinocog.org or scan the QR Code below!  

We invite you to check out MCOG’s website to share your transportation needs and priorities through our  

survey and interactive map. By participating, you’ll have a chance to win a  

http://www.mendocinocog.org/

